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August 5, 1958. 

Dear Sir: 

The revision of the form of report of examination which has 

been under consideration, as you know, for some time, has been com-

pleted. Changes in certain schedules in order to conform to the 

recent agreement regarding examination procedure have been incorporated 

in the revised form. In the interest of uniformity throughout the 

System and to reduce the cost of supplies, it has been decided to have 

the forms printed in Washington and distributed to the Reserve banks. 

It is expected that the supplies will be in your hands before the end 

of the month, and it is contemplated that the new form will be used 

beginning September 1. 

Very truly yours, 

Leo H. Paulger, 
Chief, Division of Examinations. 
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